
   

  
 

 

 

To:  Financial Stability (EX) Task Force  

From:  Receivership and Insolvency (E) Task Force  

Re:  Report on Macroprudential Initiative (MPI) Referral  

Date: November 19, 2020 

The following report summarizes the conclusions of the Receivership and Insolvency (E) Task Force (RITF) in 
response to the Macroprudential Initiative (MPI) referral on 
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• The Insurance Holding Company System Model Act (#440) requires approval of affiliated transactions, allowing 
a regulator to identify agreements that could create obstacles in a receivership. The Insurance Holding Company 
System Model Regulation (#450), Section 19, provides that cost sharing and management agreements specify 
if the insurer is placed in receivership that an affiliate has no automatic right to terminate the agreement. 

• The Receiver can take action against a provider that refuses to continue services under a contract, or seek an 
order requiring it to turn over records. In some circumstances, such as a situation where an affiliate providing 
services is inextricably intertwined with the insurer, action can be taken to place the affiliate into receivership.   

It was noted that some of these remedies might not address the immediate need to continue services in some cases. 
Therefore, the Task Force delegated further work on this topic to the Receivership Law (E) Working Group.   

Conclusion: The Receivership Law (E) Working Group is developing, among other solutions, revisions to 
Models 440 and 450 to address remedies to ensure continuity of essential services and functions to an 
insurer in receivership by other affiliated entities in a holding company group, including non-regulated 
entities. The Model 
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